(C): (033) 2269-4240 2273-8284



13, MUKTARAM BABU STREET, KOLKATA - 700 007 E- Mail : savitrigc@gmail.com

Date: 23.09.2025

Notice

As per the notification of the Government of West Bengal, Higher Education Department vide Memo No.-699-HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC dated 23.09.2025 the college will remain closed on 24.09.2025 and 25.09.2025 due to forecast of heavy rainfall and inclement weather.

Puja Vacation starts from 26.09.2025 (Friday) onwards. The college will reopen after the Puja Vacation on 29.10.2025 (Wednesday).

Verification of the newly admitted students (Semester I - 2025) will be conducted in between in the college premises.

Registration related work of the newly admitted students (Semester I - 2025) may be conducted as per notification to be given later. Concerned students may be required to come to the college office during that period on an urgent basis. Students will be notified in this regard through the college website.

Notice for registration process will be given shortly.

Essential and emergency services of the college will remain functional. All the office staff are required to come to the college as and when needed.

Dr. Sk. Mahammad Ali

Principal
Principal
SAVITRI GIRLS' COLLEGE
KOLKATA-7